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Pease continue to send your child in with a record of their achievements for Tuesdays.
We have had a great week with our sponsorship skipping activities.  Mrs Crooks has done an amazing job organising this day for our children.  The charity team were fabulous in supporting her organising this too.  Our recycling week has been fun with children making great effort to be the best class! 
Following in the vein of reusing, recycling and reducing the Duckling teachers are wondering if anyone has a toy pram or play kitchen equipment that they might like to donate.  If so please contact the office.  
Sadly, it has come to my attention that some of our pupils are using social media sites at home to communicate with one another for inappropriate purposes.  Although we regularly speak to the children about safe and appropriate use of the internet it would be beneficial if at home the use of social media could be monitored please.  As always your support with these matters is greatly appreciated. 
Parent pay is coming to Carleton Green.  Please activate your account as soon as you receive your letter.  Your support with this will greatly help the school become a cashless school.  It is Miss Loy’s final day with us for this term so I would like to say a big well done to her as she has made a wonderful contribution to life at Carleton Green over the past eight weeks. We are looking forward to her being part of our team.  Tonight your child should be bringing home details about their class for the next academic year.
The next few weeks are to be incredibly busy with visits out of school, evening performances as well as our summer fair. Please keep an eye on our diary so you don’t miss anything.
Dates for your Diary
Brockholes trip for Y5 environment group. –Tuesday 1st July

Wind in the Willows Choir Performance – 3rd July at 18:00-19:30 
Year 6 Transition Day to High School

Summer Fair on 5th July Looking forward to seeing you! Let’s hope the sun will shine.
Leavers’ Lunch  - Our school kitchen would like to lay on a celebratory lunch for our Year 6 pupils on their final day at Carleton Green. Lunch will include a cheese lattice, crisps, wraps and rolls, vegetable crudités, biscuit and a drink.  If your child is in Year 6 and would normally have a packed lunch yet would like to have the school lunch on this day could you please send your order into school before the 9th July?
Clubs – 
Cricket for Years 5 & 6 – Wednesdays 15:30 – 16:30
Netball for year 5/6 girls – Wednesdays 15:30 – 16:15
Choir – Thursdays at 15:30 – 16:15
Girl’s Football for Years 4, 5 & 6 – Thursdays at 15:30 – 16:15
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Year 2 upwards – Fridays starting at 8:10 
Gymnastics for years 3 and 4 – Fridays at 15:30 – 16:15

Comenius Club for Years 5 and 6 – Friday lunchtimes and Mondays at 15:30 – 16:15
We would like to say a huge well done to the children that have been selected for this week’s Star of the Week. [image: image2.wmf]
Dexter Briggs from Yellow Ducklings                          Kemi Amy from Green Ducklings
Ava Loparco from Parrots                                           Alex Chadwick-Haines from Herons

All of Robins                                                                Katie healey from Owls                                                    
Jodie Manley-Bancroft from Doves                             Jodie Smith from Hawks
       
Eleanor Offord from Falcons                                       Charity Skipping Team from Eagles.
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